Right
ime Minist

I ha eceived, with much appreciation, your letter
dated 21 November 1979 I thank you for your good w"fnﬂﬂ
and continued desire to strengthen the friendly rels
which exist betwee 1t

The visit of Mr John Nott was gratifying. Therxr 3
no doubt that the exchange of such visits between senior
officials of tle if; “ria*ﬁWw countries will further the
devel owmmht 'S i i dly rplh;;ﬂhc between them and will
also assist 1n Tﬂg h:“ﬁe of views on all issues which
are of common

I welcome the visits of Hr Howell, the Secretary of

for *ﬂévmv, and of qo“d wrrington, the Secretary of

for Foreign and ealth Affairs,
pportunity to do

when they have

Brabain, L wills 3f Allah
In conclusion, I avail my-
on OFLuM_L, to express my esteem and best

wlshes.

Fahd bin Abdul Aziz
Crown Prince and Depu
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Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWIA 2AH

17 December 1979

Pga,.( NI, i (GJ/M

Message to the Prime Minister

In your letter of 21 Nevember to Hugh Bartlett you
enclosed a personal message from the Prime Minister to
Crown Prince Fahd. The message was handed over by Mr Nott
during his recent visit to Saudi Arabia.

Prince Fahd's reply has now been received and is
enclosed, together with a translation. It is in general
terms and does not call for a reply from the Prime Minister.

I am copying this letter to Hugh Bartlett (Department
of Trade).

Yol St

Nk

(P Lever)
Private Secretary

N Sanders Esq
10 Downing Street







